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Across

2. The ___ of 
Jerusalem decided 
that Christians needed 
to keep only three 
basic Jewish laws

4. Successors of the 
Apostles as pastors of 
the Church

9. The source of the 
Church

10. The Church 
became visible to the 
whole world on this 
feast; also known as 
the “birthday of the 
Church”

12. Queen of the 

Saints and the most 
worthy model of faith 
for Christians

13. One of the seven 
things required of 
Catholics to help the 
movement toward 
Christian unity

15. The Church was 

___ when the soldier 
thrust his lance into 
Jesus’ side as he hung 
on the cross

16. Peter and Paul 
helped found the 
Church in this city



17. In the ___ Christ 
is truly, really, and 
substantially 
contained

19. Took several 
missionary trips 
throughout the Roman 
empire after 
experiencing a 
dramatic conversion

21. French 
philosopher who 
wrote: “Jesus is in 
agony until the end of 
the world”

23. Like Jesus, the 
Church is also a ___

24. The Church in a 
particular area is 
called a ___, united to 
her local leader, the 
bishop

25. Christ first ___ the 
Church in his 
preaching of the Good 
News

28. Process by which 
the Church  
recognizes the 
particular examples of 
Christians who have 
led good and holy 
lives

31. Means “to be set 
apart” or “of God”

33. Sacred  ___ is the 
living transmission of 
the Church’s Gospel 
message

34. One of the two 
ways the Gospel was 
handed down by the 
first Christians

35. A word used to 
describe those who 

continued to accept 
the authority of the 
Pope after the 
Protestant 
Reformation

37. A Catholic priest 
from Germany who 
was the first to protest 
perceived abuses in 
the Church

38. The Church ___ 
said the Church is 
“like the moon, all its 
light is reflected from 
the sun”

41. The __ are the 
members of the 
Church who have 
been initiated into the 
Church through 
Baptism and are not 
ordained or in the 
consecrated life

42. Jesus said, 
“whoever eats my 
flesh and drinks my 
blood ___ in me and I 
in him.”

Down

1. The Church 
suffering

3. The Church is 
“___” with a small c
meaning that it is 
universal

5. Jesus said he would 
build his church on 
him, commissioning 
him to a position of 
leadership

6. Jesus instructed his 
disciples to go out and 
make disciples of all 
___

7. Wordless prayer 
whereby a person’s 
mind and heart rest in 
God’s goodness and 
majesty

8. The ___ Office is 
the official daily 
prayer of the Church; 
also known as the 
Liturgy of the Hours

11. God spoke to 
Peter in a vision to 
convince him that 
salvation in Christ 
was also for these 
people

12. The teaching 
authority in the 
Church, including the 
Pope and bishops in 
communion

14. A convert from 
Judaism who spent 
her formative years 
searching for the truth 
with high intensity

18. An infallible 
teaching of Pope Pius 
XII proclaimed the 
___ of Mary

19. A major rupture in 
the Church’s unity 
occurred in the ___ 
Reformation of the 
sixteenth century

20. The way to 
holiness

21. He described the 
Church as a reality 
filled with God’s 
hidden presence

22. The ___ Coming 
is the final judgment 
of all humanity when 
Christ returns to earth

26. Jesus prayed for 
the ___ of his 
disciples on the night 
before he died

27. Christ entrusted 
the ___ of faith  to the 
Apostles to be 
preserved and shared 
until he comes again

29. One of the four 
marks of the Church 
which emphasizes 
how she is founded on 
the Apostles

30. Abandoning the 
faith

31. In the Church, ___ 
and earth come 
together

32. A person who 
chooses to be holy; 
literally, “holy one”

35. The Church is the 
visible sign of ___ in 
the world

36. Breaking the 
Church’s unity

39. New Testament 
book which records 
the coming of the 
Holy Spirit at 
Pentecost

40. ___ of Arc said 
Jesus is the light that 
allows the Church to 
shine


